Breese, Robert

S e T e L e T e e
From: McGuinness, Deputy Catherine
Sent: 06 August 2017 16:07
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: FW: Application to grant a premises licence- Lucky Voice, 111 Fleet Street EC4A 2AB
(Ward Castle Baynard)
Attachments: Application to grant a premises licence- Lucky Voice, 111 Fleet Street EC4A 2AB

(Ward Castle Baynard).docx; Premises License Application: Lucky Voice — 111 Fleet
Street EC4A 2AB

| am writing to object to the attached application. | appreciate the attempts made by the applicants to consult but
the hours applied for are still inappropriate in this area, near to pockets of residents who are entitled to peace at
night. For the reasons set out in my objection (copy attached) to the original application, | believe that to avoid
public nuisance 11 pm is the latest acceptable terminal hour for licensed activities.

Catherine McGuinness
Castle Baynard Ward

From: Williams, Loreen
Sent: 03 August 2017 11:16
Subject: Application to grant a premises licence- Lucky Voice, 111 Fleet Street EC4A 2AB (Ward Castle Baynard)

Dear all,
Please find attached a premises licence application received recently by our Licensing section. If

you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Licensing Team on 020 7332
3406 or via email licensing@cityoflondon.gov.uk

In addition please use this link to view the application form online.
Kind Regards

Loreen Williams

Operational Support Officer
Markets and Consumer Protection
City Of London



Davenport, Peter

From: McGuinness, Deputy Catherine

Sent: 06 June 2017 18:38

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Premises License Application: Lucky Voice — 111 Fleet Street EC4A 2AB
Dear Sir/Madam

Premises License Application: Lucky Voice — 111 Fleet Street EC4A 2AB

[ write to object to this application. Ifit is granted unmodified it will cause significant public nuisance given its proximity
to several residential properties. The proposed terminal hour of 3.00 a.m. seven days a week in particular is completely
inappropriate given the location, where residents who endure significant disturbance during the day have until now been
used to relative peace during the night.

I have seen the objection lodged by my ward colleague Graham Packham, and agree with him that to prevent public
nuisance the terminal hour should be set to be no later than 11pm, and the following of the Corporation’s model conditions
should be imposed:

- All doors and windows to be kept closed at all times save for entry or exit (MC13), and no loudspeakers to be
located in the entrance lobby (MC14).

- No consumption of drinks to be permitted outside the premises (MC17).

- No promoted events allowed (MCO02).

In addition, noise generated by amplified music should be controlled by a noise limiting device set at a level determined by
a City Corporation Environmental Health Officer (EHO), and should not be adjusted without the consent of an EHO.

Please acknowledge receipt of this objection and let me know when the hearing will take place to consider the application.
Yours faithfully
Catherine McGuinness

Deputy
Castle Baynard Ward





